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Dear El Paso County Commissioners,

| am contacting you on behalf of the proposed Monument Ridge East plan. | am a sophomore at Palmer
Ridge, and | believe this project would endanger the students and the community surrounding our
school. Most of my friends are beginning to drive, and | am going to be a new driver myself very soon. This
would negatively impact our daily commutes because the thousands of people who attend Palmer Ridge
would have to travel through the neighborhoods surrounding our school. This would disrupt our
community and lead to more treacherous road conditions for brand-new high school drivers.

Thank you for your time,

Mia Claypool



